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Discussions with Conciliator Continue 

The government and the Nova Scotia Teachers Union (NSTU) have agreed to return to the 
table for conciliation talks on Monday, January 16.  Talks resumed Tuesday, January 10 and 
continued to Saturday, January 14. The province remains hopeful that we can reach an 
agreement.   

 


